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McSevich, Erin 

From: Laura Counter [Icounter@sllb.com] 
Sent: 28 May 2009 10:20 
To: Russell Baum 
Cc: Dan Smith; Kristina Sivackova 
Subject: FW: Notice - Mill Lane 

The original sign was put up, see below his reply 

Hope this helps 

Regards, 

laura 

From: Smith, Max [mailto:Max.Smith@Camden.gov.uk] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 11:50 AM 
To: Laura Counter 
Subject: RE: Notice - Mill Lane 

Thank you for letting me know. 

Max... 

Max Smith 
Senior Planning Officer 
Development Control 
Planning Services 
London Borough of Camden 

Tel: 020 7974 5114 
Fax: 020 7974 1680 
www.camden.gov.uk/planning 

Culture & Environment Directorate 
Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London 
WC1 H 8ND 

This e-mail is intended solely f or the person to whom it is addressed. I t  may contain conf idential or 
privileged inf ormation. I f  you receive this message but are not the intended recipient you are expressly 
notified that any copying or dissemination of this message without our permission is prohibited. You 
must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. Unless stated to the contrary, any opinions 
or comments are personal to the writer and do not represent the of f  icial view of the Council. 

From: Laura Counter [mailto:lcounter@sllb.com] 
Sent: 25 March 2009 11:48 
To: Smith, Max 
Subject: Notice - Mill Lane 

28/05/2009 
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Dear Mr Smith 

The notice was put up w/c 2nd March 2009. 

Many thanks, 

Laura 

Laura Counter 
Client Services Co-ordinator 
SLLB Architects Ltd 
4-8 Canfield Gardens 
London NW6 313S 
Tel: 0207 372 2888 Fax: 0207 372 6333 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright 
protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact 
the sender and delete the material from your computer 

28/05/2009 


